Good News!

Launch preparations are advancing at a good rate. We can now invite members from Group 4 to start
their preparations.

Indeed if the name of your boat or your own name is included in the following list and if your dues are
paid you can, as of now, access the Club’s grounds and start working on your boats.

You can have access to the grounds by using your magnetic cards. But please understand that only those
from Groups 1, 2, 3 and 4 can access the grounds.

Furthermore, it is essential for all to respect the sanitary and distancing protocols put in place at the
Club. Some of us forget to do so in the heat of the moment. Always carry a mask with you, that is readily
accessible when you get close to someone. Please limit your stay at the Club to the essential.

And please advise David Fleet once your preparation work is done. We roughly estimate starting Group
4’s launching on June 24, if all goes as planned.

Group 4.

Thalassa, Lady Chantal, Allepo, Tristan-Iseut, Elan, Boomer, Stakey, Gladys, Le Bosco, Fantasia,
Leeway, Big W, Defying JoJo, Maya ll, Castel C, Waterproof, Smoke on the Water, Maren, Shadowfax,
Coin Coin, Kaufman, Airway, Fugu, Part One, Leau Berge, Vallee, Jane Evelyn, Champagner, Secret,
Coulouse, Windrose, Speakeasy, Free Spirit, Kermit, Bonavista, Pegase, Jakov, Beluga, Campbell,
Huang.



